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Comments: I, as a snowmachiner and back country snowboarder would like to see all the access stay open due

to areas like this supporting a great group of people that are actually a community in a sense. With out these

areas to ride locally then those that live near these  areas will have a much harder time keeping this community

of snowmachiners and snowboard/skiers tied together to enjoy being out with friends and meeting new people.

Much more productive than shutting these activities and making more people spend more time on the couch

rather than enjoying what God has given all of us to enjoy and not be taken away by greedy people. 


